
2018 Cannon River Rally 
8 Dec, 2018 

Supplementary Regulations

Welcome to the 2018 Cannon River Rally. The event had its origins in the 70’s as the Leap Year 
Rally. This rally will use many of those roads. We have selected roads that should be fully 
maintained in Winter. With the early onset of winter we recommend winter tires.


Headquarters 
Rally headquarters is the American Legion in Hastings, MN.

44.745234, -92.851223

Registration and departure will be from this location.

End point is the Trillion Brewery in Cannon Falls, MN.

44.508005, -92.906817

There is no food (just popcorn) there so will will be ordering in pizza or something. Feel free to 
bring whatever you want if you are particular. You could even bring something to share!

Schedule 
12:00	 Late registration

14:00	 Car zero departs

17:56	 Car zero finishes 


Weather 
You can expect anywhere from near summer to mid winter conditions.

Rules & Sanction Exceptions 
The rally will be run under the Regional portion of 2018 SCCA Road Rally Regulations and the 
MiRally Standard Regulations. 

Pretty much everything about controls and timing is different from the RRR, meaning use what 
we say, not the RRRs. 

An error on one PC can produce a penalty on multiple PCs.
The Roadbook will be included with your registration in order to familiarize yourself with the 
format. The early distribution of Roadbook is also an exception.

Any questions should be emailed to clarence.westberg@gmail.com.

Classes 
Per 2018 version of RRRs. To clarify, contestants using Rabbit Rally with a GPS are in SCCA 
class L.

Roads 
Both paved and unpaved roads will be used. Roads marked Dead End, No Outlet etc may be 
referenced but are not used for travel.

Measurement 
The course was measured in a 2001 SAAB Viggen. Pulses came from the left from drive shaft 
to a Rabbit Box where they were sent via bluetooth to the Rabbit Roadbook Designer app. 
Weather conditions TBD. GPS locations were derived from a Dual XGPS 160.

End Point 
The rally ends at the Tilion Brewery in Cannon Falls, MN. No food is available although they do 
have popcorn. We will be sending out for food as they encourage bringing in your own food. 
You may also bring along any food you wish.
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